
 

Message from the BBC to NRPSI Registrants 
 

 

The BBC is looking into the importance of interpretaƟon in the NHS and other 
public services.  

Their Health Correspondent maƩhew.hill@bbc.co.uk would be very keen to hear 
of any case studies.  

Send through any informaƟon you believe would be valuable for MaƩhew. 

In parƟcular, MaƩhew would like to talk to families who have had to rely on young 
children to interpret outpaƟent and inpaƟent sessions with medical staff; can you 
help point him in the right direcƟon? 

Please ensure emails sent to MaƩhew are Ɵtled ‘InterpretaƟon’ 
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